
Dear [Client's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to optimally manage 

your investment strategy, we are proposing a rebalancing of your financial portfolio. 

Over the past few months, market conditions have changed, and we believe it's important to 

realign your investments with your long-term financial goals. Our analysis indicates that certain 

asset classes have shifted significantly, impacting your overall risk and return profile. 

We recommend the following adjustments: 

• Increase allocation in [Asset Class A] from [X]% to [Y]% 

• Decrease allocation in [Asset Class B] from [X]% to [Y]% 

• Introduce [New Asset Class] with an allocation of [Z]% 

Please review these suggestions, and feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. We 

believe this rebalancing will better align your investments with your risk tolerance and financial 

objectives. 

Thank you for your continued trust in our services. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


